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ATTACHMENT I2 � ASSESSMENT OF WASTE WATER DISCHARGE 
 
There are no emissions to public (Local Authority) sewers associated with the operation of the 
proposed waste recovery facility.  Roadstone Dublin Ltd. has an existing waste water effluent (septic) 
tank at its existing landholding at Milverton which is located within the application site.  The septic 
tank serves the existing office and canteen which will be used by personnel working at the waste 
recovery facility.  As this septic tank was used by quarry personnel up to late summer 2008, its 
continuation in service for the duration of waste recovery activities will have negligible incremental 
impact on soil or groundwater quality.  
 
No other emissions to wastewater sewers will arise as a result of the proposed waste recovery 
activities.  
 
Details of the proposed sewerage and surface water management system at the application site are 
provided in Section 2.2.9 of the Environmental Impact Statement.  An assessment of the impact of 
waste recovery activities on surface water and groundwater is provided in Section 6 of the 
Environmental Impact Statement. 
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